
National Safety Committee Members Participate in
Virtual Workshop for General Aviation Pilots

On March 22, 2023, the FAA hosted a virtual workshop for general aviation
pilots titled "From the Flight Deck, GA Pilot Workshop Spring 2023." The event
covered many topics directly related to general aviation pilots. The workshop
also discussed promoting safe operations and the tools available to pilots.

Acting FAA Administrator Billy Nolen kicked off the workshop that was
attended by more than 600 pilots. Participating in the event for our Union were
NATCA’s National Safety Committee Chair John Murdock (Philadelphia ATCT,
PHL) and three committee members: Aaron Katz (Phoenix TRACON, P50),
Bridget Singratanakul (Dallas-Fort Worth ATCT, DFW), and Mike Taylor
(Columbus ATCT, CMH). 



Our NATCA members presented best practices on avoiding runway incursion,
the risk and mitigations to prevent landing or departing on wrong surfaces,
human performance considerations, preparing for poor weather, and preflight
preparations, to name a few. The workshop is one of a series of workshops
collaboratively developed and presented to different stakeholders in the
aviation industry.

Listen to Southern Region Archie Winner 2022 Artur
Mularczyk on the NATCA Podcast

In this episode of the NATCA Podcast, Communications Committee Southern
Region Rep. Amy Sayers (Fort Lauderdale ATCT, FLL)  interviews 2022 Archie
League Medal of Safety Award Winner Artur Mularczyk (Memphis Center,
ZME). Tune in wherever you listen to podcasts, or by clicking here.

https://soundcloud.com/natcapodcast/nso-archie-winner-2022-artur-mularczyk-interview?si=13648be65f35467fa19bf8b470840225&utm_source=clipboard&utm_medium=text&utm_campaign=social_sharing


National Professionalism Award Nominations Close
June 1, 2023

Picture that admired coworker, respected peer, and NATCA member who truly
represents the standards of professionalism that we have set for ourselves.
Don't let them spend an entire career without being recognized for it! Nominate
them for the 2023 NATCA National Professionalism Award. Tell us how they
inspire, motivate and demonstrate their professionalism to those around them
by completing our nomination form and encouraging others to do the same.



Recipients are honored each year at NATCA's Communicating for Safety
conference. More information about the award and previous winners can be
found here.

The nomination form can be accessed here. 

The deadline to submit nominations is June 1, 2023.
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